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16th May 2018 

 
Dear Parents / Carers  

Year 4 Countryside Day, Tuesday 5th June 2018 

 

We are taking Year 4 to Countryside Day at the Yorkshire Showground, Harrogate on Tuesday 5th June.  

This trip will be an introduction to all aspects of countryside life, experiencing a range of activities and 

workshops from sheepdogs and falconry, to tree listening and rag rugging.  Our class will be taking part in 

practical workshops and watching shows.  

  

Your child will need to be at school for 8.30am as we will be leaving school at 8.45am prompt in 

order to arrive on time for our allotted activities.  We will be returning back to school around 4pm.  

Children will require a packed lunch.  If you are in receipt of free school meals please indicate on the slip 

attached if you wish school to provide a packed lunch.    

  

 Please bring lunches in a suitable bag / rucksack, and also bring a carrier bag in case the children 

make things to bring home on the day 

 Ensure children have a drink in their pack up and additional bottle of water, in case of hot weather.  

 We are outdoors all day.  Please ensure children are ‘sun creamed’ before arrival if necessary and 

bring sun cream with them.  They should also bring a sun hat and waterproof jacket to cover all 

eventualities.  (Don’t worry, children will not need to carry everything around with them all day!)  

Children should wear school uniform and sensible shoes for walking all day.  

 If any children use inhalers, please ensure they have them.  Children will be responsible for them 

throughout the day. 

 Photos may be taken at the event for publicity purposes etc.  If you do not wish your child to be 

photographed, please let me know as soon as possible.  

  

The day itself is free to schools, however we do need to ask for a voluntary contribution of £9.25 per 

child to cover the cost of the coach.  This should be paid via Parentpay.  No child will be excluded for 

non-payment, but if enough contributions are not collected, the trip will not be able to go ahead.  Please 

complete the consent form on Parentmail and make payment on Parentpay by Thursday 24th May.  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

Mrs George 

Year 4 Class Teacher 


